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Homeowners _Association

April 6, 2022

Re: Hearing Notice for additional development at Cross Creek

Please see the attached Notice of a Manatee County Hearing on April
14, 2022 to discuss the addition of 144 residential units at Cross
Creek on FT. Hamer Road.

Download Adjacent Property Owner Notice PDF

The RW HOA Board



